
SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR

Please be advised that effective immediately the District IV Fee Arbitration Committee Secretary, Ronald L. Glick, Esq.
 has moved to:

 STEVEN & LEE
 1415 Rt. 70 East, Suite 506
 Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08034
 856-857-4006

All notices are required to be given under R. 1:20A-6 (Pre-Action Notices of Fee Arbitration) by attorneys with offices
 in Camden and Gloucester Counties should include the above address & phone.

 David E. Johnson, Jr.
 Director, Office of Attorney Ethics

 Dated: June 26, 2000
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